




In conclusion, from our own experience we know how complex 

the process of accession is, and therefore we welcome the membership 

of the Republic of Kazakhstan and the Seychelles, as well as 

completion of negotiations of the Republic of Afghanistan and Liberia. 

We firmly believe that accession of these countries will contribute to 

deepening of Multilateral Trading System both on the regional and 

global level.   

 

Thank you for your attention!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


